
Crow Canyon Widening Update 

Construction Continues Between Alcosta Blvd & Crow 
Canyon Private (Cobblestone); Paving Operations 
Continue Week of April 8th  

 

Work continues on the Crow Canyon Road Widening Project between Alcosta Boulevard and 
Crow Canyon Private (Cobblestone). See below for a summary of recent and upcoming work. 

Work Recently Completed Through 4/3/24: 
• Completed water meter installation 
• Completed EBMUD meter disconnection 
• Completed Verizon utility box adjustments 
• Completed curb, gutter, and sidewalk work in eastbound direction from Alcosta Blvd to 

Barbados Drive 
• Substantially completed curb, gutter, and sidewalk work in westbound direction from 

Alcosta Blvd to El Capitan 
• Northbound Barbados Drive was opened on 01/30/24 
• Completed box and valve adjustment to prepare for paving operations 
• Completed east sidewalk on Tahiti Drive 
• Completed irrigation crossing on Tahiti Drive 
• Completed traffic control installation for paving operations 
• Paving operations in progress 

Work Planned Through 4/12/24 (Weather Dependent): Due to rain, paving opera�ons have 
been extended into next week.  

Please expect the following changes to traffic control for the week of April 8th: 

 

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/pDKxCVOK9rUxgl7jtkSQrA?domain=sanramon.ca.gov


Crow Canyon Widening Update 

Eastbound and Westbound Crow Canyon Road: 
New traffic patern, detours, and lane shi�s to place vehicles in the outside lane 

             Follow signs and detours  
Con�nues April 4th - April 10th  

 
Intersec�on of Crow Canyon Road at El Capitan Drive: 
No le� turns will be permited through the intersec�on 
Follow the detours to U-turn at Camino Ramon and Canyon Crest Drive 

 Con�nues April 4th - April 10th  
 

Intersec�on of Crow Canyon Road at Alcosta Boulevard: 
Intersec�on will be open with a temporary westbound le� turn pocket to access Alcosta 
Blvd for des�na�ons such as San Ramon Regional Medical Center, San Ramon Post 
Office, and School traffic 
Con�nues April 4th - April 10th  

 
The eastbound left turn pocket to St. George Road will be closed until this work is complete; 
eastbound drivers will be detoured to U-turn at Canyon Crest Drive. 
 
Tahi� Drive will remain closed un�l this work is complete. 
 
Some changes in the schedule of the work may occur depending on construc�on progress and 
the need to ensure safety. 
 
Please expect delays and leave early for appointments. Use an alternate route whenever possible 
and avoid the construc�on area. 

Thank you for your con�nued pa�ence! Please obey all traffic regula�ons and detour signs to 
provide a safe working environment and safety for all road users. 
 


